
 

April 24, 2021 

At approximately 12:20 a.m. Saturday, April 24, the University of Missouri Police Department 

responded to a report of a carjacking with a gun in the Hitt Street Garage, 309 Hitt St. The 

driver, who was not injured, reported two individuals took the car, which was described as a 

2014 silver Nissan Sentra with Illinois plates.  

There is no further description of the subjects at this time. The driver is an MU student.  

Anyone with information is asked to call the MU police department at 573-882-7202. 

This is an ongoing investigation. There is no more information to release at this time.  

 

 


